
Action Plan 2023/24-Wickersley Parish Council 

 

Our pledges to the parishioners of Wickersley for this coming year are;_  

 

Recreation 

We will replace the worn Bike Track with a new facility at Bob Mason 

Recreation ground 

We will provide a new path at the Recreation ground. 

We will arrange to provide replacement solar lights at Wickersley Park in 

conjunction with RMBC 

We will action the second stage of the Wickersley Park development project  

with the provision of a new path . 

 

 

Environment 

We will continue with our bench replacement programme and replace a further  2 benches this year 

We will continue to provide  year round flower displays and planting ( season appropriate ) 

 

Communications 

We will produce two newsletters this year, delivered to all houses within the parish and available on the 

website 

We will ensure our website is up to date and compliant with accessibility legislation 

We will continue  to develop  our presence on social media with Facebook pages for both the parish 

council and Winthrop Gardens.  

 

Woodlands 

We will hold the following events (subject to 

weather) in our woodlands 

• Teddy Bears Picnic in the Gorse in June 

• Lantern walk at Wickersley woods in 

October  

• 2 litter picking events 

 

We will continue to maintain the woodlands in 

accordance with the  Wickersley Wood and The 

Gorse woodlands management plans. 



Events 

We will reintroduce our Parish Gala in May , it will be themed as a Picnic in the 

Park and will coincide with the Coronation of King Charles 3rd. 

We will once again be providing straw for the popular parish scarecrows visit to 

Wickersley over October half term. 

We will hold our popular Christmas Lights Switch on event  at the Community 

Centre in November  

 

Winthrop Gardens 

We will host the following events and welcome members of the community to enjoy our lovely gardens 

• Yorkshire Day 

• Afternoon teas 

• Coronation Afternoon teas 

We will start the planning for the Winthrop Gardens redevelopment project by seeking planning 

permission and researching available grants 

Governance 

We will sign up to the Civility and Respect Pledge 

By signing the pledge, the council has agreed that it will treat councillors, clerks, employees, members of 
the public, and representatives of partner organisations and volunteers with civility and respect in their 
roles  

We will work towards achieving the Foundation Level of the Local Councils Award Scheme 

 

 

 

Winthrop Gardens 


